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Hello, As a lifelong Portlander of nearly 60 years, I am opposed to housing the un- housed
population in our parks, or in their parking lots for any length of time. This is a slippery slope. Once
this resource is taken out of PPB inventory for its intended purpose: the enjoyment of the public and
open free space, it is not likely to be returned. The City Of Portland must certainly have within its
inventory vacant land or buildings that are better suited for this use. Please leave the parks alone for
the rest of us to enjoy. Thank you, Cara Bolles
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